
Filed via Web Portal 

June 2, 2022 

Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503  

Re: Annual Renewable Portfolio Standard Report - 2022 
Docket UE-220405 
Attachment 9 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

Attached please find Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”’s) Attachment 9 to its Annual Renewable 
Portfolio Standard (“RPS”) Report filed June 1, 2022 in the above-referenced docket. This 
attachment provides proof of operability for the facilities PSE is using for the first time for RPS 
compliance and was inadvertently not filed on June 1. 

If you have any questions about the information contained in this filing, please contact me at 
425-456-2932 or chris.schaefer@pse.com.

Sincerely, 

/s/ Chris Schaefer 
Chris Schaefer 
Manager, Regulatory Planning & Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2932
Chris.Schaefer@pse.com

cc: Department of Commerce 

Attachments:  
Attachment 9:     Proof of Operability 
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